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I am Neutral on [SB 222]. 

 

The cost of credit is increasing due to the ongoing, incompetent spending by the 

Federal Government. The Terminal Rate should exceed 6% late in 2023 or early 

2024. 

 

Have the responsible Oregon State Agency discuss with the Credit Card Companies, 

a business agreement in which there are "No" Fees charged to the State for the 

convenience of offering  credit card services, in consideration State will only use said 

Credit Card Company, for all Fees and all purchases charged by the State.  

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, "Cut regulations and taxes and increased revenues 

will flow your way-every time you do so." 

 

 


